Dear Windsor Families,

Wow, it has been a fantastic year here at Windsor. We have some of the most dedicated teachers and staff who are committed to helping their students reach their potential. Great things are happening and we are excited for a great end of the school year.

We will soon begin our Utah State Core end of level testing for our students. I have included a chart outlining the process of administering the test for grades K-6.

Grade Level:	Method of	Curriculum to be	Date of Testing
	Testing:	tested:	Period:
Pre-School	N/A	N/A	N/A
Kindergarten	NWEA Test	Reading/Math	April 17-May 18
1 <sup>st</sup> Grade	NWEA Test	Reading/Math	April 17-May 18
2 <sup>nd</sup> Grade	NWEA Test	Reading/Math	April 17-May 18
3 <sup>rd</sup> Grade	NWEA Test	Math/language	April 17-May 18
		Arts/Reading	
4 <sup>th</sup> Grade	NWEA/CRT Test	Math/Language	April 17-May 18
		Arts/Science/Reading	
5 <sup>th</sup> Grade	NWEA/CRT Test	Math/Language	April 17-May 18
		Arts/Science/Reading	
6 <sup>th</sup> Grade	NWEA/CRT Test	Math/Language	April 17-May 18
		Arts/Science/Reading	

The actual days and time that each individual class/student will begin taking the end of level test will vary depending on teacher and grade level. We would ask that you do everything you can to make sure your students are not missing school, it is very important that they are here during the testing. The testing helps us, as a school, see how our students are progressing academically and helps us look at ways that we can improve.

It is truly a pleasure to have the opportunity to work with the great Windsor Community. We value the partnership we feel with you as parents as we work to provide the best education we can for all of our students. Thank you for all the help and support you provide us as a school.

Sincerel	<b>.</b>
Sincere	ıv.

Craig Jensen